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Townsend, Erle

From: PatZ <ptzebley@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 12:47 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern:  

We are writing to OPPOSE this electric vehicle mandate, which has not even been addressed by the full Legislature. 

Why is the government under Governor Mills pushing these rules being rammed through by special interest groups and 

by a board of unelected political appointees. 

We operate under a Constitution last time I checked and we will not be mandated to buy anything that is against our 

best interests as citizens and consumers.. 

 Please remember Governor Mills that you are a servant of the people and not a tyrant. 

Sincerely against the electric vehicle mandate 

We remain, Michael and Patricia Zebley 

110 River Road 

Lewiston 


